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AH Committee

From: Paul Keator <keatorp007@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:11 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau’ula Workforce Housing Project

We are in support of the Lihau’ula Workforce Housing Project. Your favorable vote will give us the 
opportunity to move back home! 
Sincerely, Paul Keator and ‘Ohana 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


